
Flooding

I held a meeting with the Environment Agency and the Minister for preventing
floods to ask what more action can be taken to tackle flooding issues along
the Emm and Loddon rivers in Wokingham Borough. I was told that they are
working on a study of the Loddon to see what additional measures should be
taken. I offered suggestions on possible actions, and reminded them of the
areas most liable to flood.

http://www.government-world.com/flooding/

